




• Moreover, according to latest information received by the Ministry of Justice, during the
reporting period, 10 suspects of international terrorism activity were brought before justice
and according to the respective decisions of the Greek courts of justice, none of those
individuals was found guilty.

The Permanent Mission of Greece to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to 
renew to the Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations the assurances of its highest 
consideration. 

To: The Office of Legal Affairs of the UN 
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